
April Hernandez 

Hacienda Heights Ca 91745 

April 12th, 2021 

 

RE: Letter of Recommendation 

To:  Whom It May Concern, 

 Philip Nastasi Jr. has helped myself and my business partners in the sale of an investment 
property recently and have had such a great experience with him. Philip is very professional and 
thorough with his work. He has made an amazing job at describing every detail pertaining to the 
sale of the property. Philip was able to describe with detail all the necessary elements and steps 
to make the sale successful. He was very exhaustive in answering all our questions. 

 Philip always arrived on time and was willing to stay longer if needed so that we could 
all agree on choosing the best path to take for the sale. He was always happy to take a call from 
us. He was very quick in doing each step of the process and was always ahead of the game. With 
his vast experience he was able to make suggestions that favored us. Since we were several 
partners, he made sure we all had the same information at the same time. I have not had someone 
be so complete and more, as Philip was. Thank You Philip for making this sale a success! 

 

   Sincerely, 

 

April Hernandez 

 


